
Notice of Public Hearing for Budget Amendment FY 2023/2024 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

According to MCA 7-6-4021, NOTICE IS HEAREBY GIVEN that the Lincoln County Board of 
County Commissioners will hold a public hearing on December 4th, 2024, at 11:00 AM, in 
the Commission Meeting room, located at 512 California Ave. The purpose of the hearing is 
to adopt: 

An amended budget for Fiscal Year 2023-2024. 

Anyone may appear at the hearing and have their comments heard regarding the 
amendment. 

Copies can be viewed or obtained in the Clerk and Recorders office or on the County 
website at  www.lincolncountymt.us under the public notices. 

 

http://www.broadwatercountymt.com/

